
The Borough of Avalon 
Cape May County 

Avalon, New Jersey 08202 
 
Notice of Intent to Award a Contract under a National Cooperative Purchasing Agreement with Sourcewell  

for Heavy Construction Equipment 
 

The Borough of Avalon intends to participate in the Sourcewell Contract #032119-JDC for Heavy Construction Equipment 
to secure a John Deere Model #644P Wheel Loader for the Borough. 
 
Information regarding this contract may be found at the Borough of Avalon, 3100 Dune Drive, Borough Hall, Business 
Administrator’s Office, Monday through Friday except legal holidays, from 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM, as well as through the 
Sourcewell website @ www.sourcewell-mn.gov. 
 
The Borough of Avalon anticipates utilizing the Sourcewell contract on or about 10/13/2021. The current Sourcewell contract 
term for Contract #032119-JDC is 05/13/2019 to 05/13/2023. 
 
It is the intent of the Borough of Avalon, NJ to make a contract award to Jesco, Inc., 118 St. Nicholas Avenue, South 
Plainfield, NJ as needed and determined in the best interest of the Borough of Avalon, NJ and to utilize Sourcewell Vendors, 
pursuant to the proposal submitted in response to the Sourcewell Contract #032119-JDC for Heavy Construction Equipment. 
 
The Borough of Avalon is permitted to join national cooperative purchasing agreements under the authority of N.J.S.A. 
52:34-6.2(b)(3). 
 
The comment period ends 09/30/2021. 
 
 
Joseph S. Clark, QPA 
Borough Purchasing Agent 
 
Publication Date:  September 30, 2021 
 


